
Thursday, October 21,
2021
8th grade Parent High
School informational
Breakfast. MUST RSVP
with Ms. Rios
A Virtual option will be
held the week of
October 25-29. 

Thursday, October 21,
2021
 Virtual PTA elections
 7pm.
All parents are
encouraged to come!

Newsletter
Highlights

The SGL News

LAST WEEK IN THE NEWS
 Students were busy taking their MAPP Growth Assessment in ELA and Math

class last week.  This week we will be conducting make-up exams.  As soon

as we conclude the assessment administration we will share results with

students and families. 

This Week in the News:

We will begin discussing high school options with 8th-grade students and

reaching out to families for after-school and before-school tutoring and

extracurricular activities. 
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School for Global Leaders Mission Statement
School for Global Leaders is a nurturing and academically challenging learning
environment for all. Alongside families, community members, and international

organizations, our students engage in authentic, relevant, and rigorous
interdisciplinary learning opportunities that help them evolve into open-minded,
reflective, and joyful lifelong learners. With a strong foundation in intercultural

understanding, compassion, and respect, Global Leaders advocate for change and
promote peace in the world.

    


